Mark Keppel High SChooI

Student Bulletin Thursday March 21st, 2024
Bell Schedule - All Periods

“The only good is knowledge and the only evil is ignorance.” - Socrates

ATHLETIC
Athletic Events: Week of Mar. 18th-Mar. 23rd, 2024
Show school spirit and pride; attend sporting events.
Check MKHS website for all scheduled games

e Medical Clearance Paperwork must be cleared in order to try-out or participate in any
sport. If you are currently in a sport, you can try-out after your season is over.

e Attention Fall and Winter Girl Athletes, if you are interested in trying out for the swim
team, please contact Coach Perez.
MKHS Athletic Webpage: mkhs.org (Athletics Tab)
MKHS Athletic Remind/Code: @mkhsat or Text 81010

Thursday, March 21st - Regular Schedule - All Periods - Open House
e Softball vs Bell Gardens - 3:30PM - Softball Varsity Field - Early Dismissal 2PM
e Boys’ & Girls’ Track & Field vs Schurr - All Levels - Aztec Stadium - Meet Begins 3:30PM -
Early Dismissal 2PM
e Boys’ Varsity & JV Volleyball @ Schurr - Sets Begin 4PM - Early Dismissal 2:15PM - Bus
Leaves 2:45PM

Friday, March 22nd - Minimum Day - All Periods
e Baseball @ Montebello - 3:45PM - Early Dismissal 2PM - Bus Leaves 2:30PM

Saturday, March 23rd
e Boys’ & Girls’ Track & Field @ Bell Gardens Invitational - All Levels - Meet Begins 8:30AM
- Bus Leaves 6:45AM

MARCH SPIRIT WEEK

Spirit week is in full swing and today we’re letting our hair down with crazy hair day. Plus don’t
miss out on the Fall Sports Rally happening at lunch today in the Palm Court. It’s going to be a
day full of energy and epic hairstyles!

Friday: Floral Friday (wear floral clothes)
No activity

CLASS OF 2024

Attention Seniors:

1. Mark your calendar, Class of 2024 Graduation date is Friday, May 24th from
6:00pm-8:00pm at the Pasadena Rose Bowl.

2. A Graduation Cap/Gown is required to participate in the graduation ceremony. Check


https://www.mkhs.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=62615&type=d&pREC_ID=2369294

our school website or your student email for the detailed memo. ORDER ONLINE
HERE!

SCHOILARSHIP CL.UB

Scholarship Club will be hosting a $2,500 Scholarship Essay Workshop TODAY at lunch in the
PE Classroom. More money to pay for college and less student debt!

MK GOT TALENT
Did you know that Mark Keppel got great talents?

Come check out our 1st "MK GOT TALENTS" show TOMORROW, Friday March 22nd from
4 - 6 pm in the auditorium. We will be featuring many great singers, dancers, kung fu, and a
live band. The best thing is: Admission is free! Yes, you hear it correctly: FREE!

We look forward to seeing you all.

PROM

The Prom Contract is out. Get your contract approved by the Student Support
Services Office and Secure your prom ticket in the student bank. The Early Bird Sale price is
$105. It will increase to $120 after April 2nd and $135 after April 16th. Get yours early! - Don’t
Miss Out!

YEARBOOK

Price is increasing and they are selling out! Stop by the Student Bank to purchase your 2024
yearbook if you haven’t done so already

AMERICAN RED CROSS

Attention Aztecs, especially our off-season athletes. Our upcoming Blood Drive is right around
the corner (Thurs., April 4th)! Come out and save 3 lives, get a free pizza party for lunch, and a
limited ed. Kong vs Godzilla T-shirt.

Come by B119 to pick up a student sign up sheet. If you are 16 years old, you must also pick up
and return a signed parent consent form with your student sign out sheet. Be sure to check your
height and weight requirements before signing up. All forms are due Fri, March 22nd.

MKHS ALLIANCE

Sign up for the Fear the Spear 5K run/walk fundraiser hosted by MKHS Alliance. Check-in starts
at 7:30am on Sat., April 6th at Keppel's track. The run/walk starts at gam. See the 5K flyer posted
on Keppel's website for more info & to sign up online. You may also sign up with Ms. Phillips in
room A114 or during Open House tomorrow at the Alliance table located in the outdoor plaza
between the auditorium & the Welcome Center.

POWERTIME
TO ALL STUDENTS do not forget to log into Adaptive Scheduler to select Powertime locations.


https://www.academicapparel.com/product/mark-keppel/
https://www.academicapparel.com/product/mark-keppel/

COLLEGE & CAREER CENTER

1. Attention Aztecs, are you considering ELAC as an option after graduating High School?

On Tuesday April 9th please join us for an exclusive ELAC "Welcome Day"!
This field trip is exclusively for seniors considering attending ELAC upon graduation.
During this trip students will enjoy a campus tour, learn more about campus programs,
resources, and pathways.

To receive a field trip slip complete the ELAC Welcome Day Google Form in the "MKHS
CLass of 2024" Google Classroom. Don't miss your chance to sign

2. Aztecs receive information regarding scholarships & tuition from the following
College/Military representatives.

e TODAY U.S. Navy

MKHS VOCAL ENSEMBLE

If you are interested in auditioning for Vocal Ensemble, Mark Keppel's advanced choir or in being
a student accompanist for one of our choirs? Please use the qr codes on the posters hanging
around campus to sign up. If you want to be in choir but do not wish to audition, please sign up
for "mixed choir," no experience necessary."

AP CILASS

If you are planning to take an honors or AP class next school year, please make sure you submit
the H/AP contract. The contract can be found in your student portal under the link "Forms" in
the navigation menu if you no longer have access to select your classes.

FOOD RECOVERY

Did you know the United States discards more food than any other country in the world: nearly
60 million tons — 120 billion pounds — every year. That’s estimated to be almost 40 percent of
the entire US food supply. In an effort to not let food go to waste. We have bins placed by the end
of the checkout lines. Place unopened items you do not want into the bin. This is a way for us to
fight against food waste and give what we can back to the food bank in our community. Please do
not put trash in these bins.

LOST & FOUND

The Student Support Services office has a metal cabinet with lost & found items. Items that are
not picked up will be removed at the end of each month.

LUNCH

REMINDER to all students that food delivery or drop off on campus is not allowed.
For the health and safety of all students, the Alhambra Unified School District enforces a No Food
Drop-Off Policy. The staff will not accept food to be dropped off for students. If you have any
questions, please contact Student Support Services. Thank you.

STUDENT PARKING
Students can only park their vehicles using the baseball parking lot and on the left side facing



Hellman. The right side, closest to the school, is reserved for visitors. Parking spaces are limited,
and it’s first come first served. The front lot will be closed at 7:30 AM

STUDENT BANK
ATTENTION: New Student Bank Hours:

* Monday : 8:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.

* Tuesday: 12:00 p.m. -4:00 p.m.
* Wednesday: 8:00 a.m. -4:00 p.m.
* Thursdays: 12:00 p.m.- 4:00 p.m.
* Friday: 8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m.



